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MEMORANDUM 
 

 TO:   Erika McConnell    DATE:  May 31, 2017 
  AMCO Director 
       FROM: Joe Hamilton     RE:  Gold Miners Lodge, License 
  AMCO Investigator            #4380 & #4526 
 
 
 
Since my last memorandum dated 2-1-17, Gold Miners Lodge licensees have provided further 
documentation in the form of Z tapes, Three Bear receipts and Costco receipts.   
 
The Costco and Three Bears receipts depict sales of food to the licensee.  They are consistent 
with someone who maybe operating a small kitchen.  These sales coincide with the reported 
hours of operation. 
 
The Z tapes provided coincide with the reported hours of operations. 
 
The only thing the license has not provided to AMCO, is a list of all alcoholic beverages that 
have been sold, 3 AAC 304.170(j)(6).  In a morning conversation on 5-31-17, the licensee did 
state he couldn’t recall selling any alcoholic beverages during the times they were open.   
 
In conclusion, with the additional information the licensee provided, I’m satisfied they have met 
the burden of showing they operated under minimum requirements.   
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